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SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER
Welcome to Totem Preschool!  We would like to welcome all new students and families as well as returning students and families.  We look forward to this being a great year!!
   We would like to welcome Noreen Smith as our new ECE alongside ECE Sheri Barber. Sheri has been with Totem for 15 years. We also welcome to the team our new Administrative Manager Sarah Hiltz. 

   Our Annual General Meeting will be held on September 18th at 6:30pm.  It is at this time that our Executive Positions will need to be filled.  If the Executive positions do not get filled, we will have 30 days to fill them or the preschool must close its doors.  We will at this time have a number of non-executive positions to fill, these also help out preschool run smoothly through out the year. I have attached the list of positions and what they entitle for your information. There will be child care provided and there will be a draw for one free month of tuition!!  We hope to see you all there (
Once again to remind all parents/guardian’s that in order to volunteer at the preschool or to stay with your child we require a Criminal Record Check to be done.  I have attached the link and access code for your reference.  Please complete this as soon as possible if you would like to come and help out!

Link: https://justice.gov.bc.ca/eCRC/home.htm
Access code: 6AFHJH7MKK
Just a couple quick reminders:

Everyday that your child is at the preschool they will need to bring with them; a small backpack with no more then two snacks, at least one being a healthy choice.  Please remember we are a NUT FREE school. If you send your child grapes please cut them in half.  Also, a change of clothes, appropriate outdoor wear for days we’ll be going outside to play, and a pair of indoor shoes that will stay in their cubbies at the end of each day.  Please make sure that your child’s belongings are labelled with their name for easy identification.

Cash paying parents your October fees will be due on or before Friday September 13th, or a $20 late fee will apply. If Sarah is not in the office to collect fees, please place the fees in either of the drop boxes in the front entry with your child’s name and class written on the envelope. If sending by EMT is preferred please use admin@totempreschool.com which will be a direct deposit.
Scholastic book orders will be going home soon if you have not already received them, and they will be due back on the 19th and 20th.  There is a box in the front entry to drop your orders in if I am not in the office to receive them.  If you wish to not receive Scholastic orders in your child’s cubby each month please let Sarah know.
Totem Preschool is excited to bring Loveable Labels to the school. These labels are sure to stand-up to every day life. From water bottle, clothing, backpack labels and more your family will never lose items again. All orders are mailed directly to your door and the school receives 20% of profits! Please click the link and check it out, these labels are sure to impress! www.TotemPreschool.lovablelabels.ca
Through out the year if you have any questions or concerns regarding the preschool please email the board at board@totempreschool.com  and a board member will get back to you in a timely manner
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